
 
 

Millinocket.org      |      (207) 723-7000      |      197 Penobscot Avenue, Millinocket, ME  04462 

August 22, 2024 

 
Subject: New One Ton Dump with Plow 

 

Dear Bidders, 

The town of Millinocket is soliciting bids for the purchase of a new one ton DRW truck with plow for the 
Public Works Department.   

 

Bids are to be submitted on the attached bid form in a plain envelope labelled “One Ton Truck Bid”. On 
the outside. 

 

Bids can be mailed or hand carried to: 

  Town Manager 
  Town of Millinocket 
  197 Penobscot Ave 
  Millinocket  ME  04462 
 
Please return your bid by September 18th, 2024 at 10:00am. The bids will be opened at that time in the 
Town Manager's office. All bidders are invited but not required to attend. 
 
Any questions regarding this bid can be directed to Bryan Duprey at the Public Works Department, 723-
7030 or publicworks@millinocket.org.  
 
Please find the enclosed Bid Specification and Bid submission form. 
 
The Town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all submitted bids. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Bryan J Duprey 
Public Works Director 


